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Subject: Vendor Submission for Job Development, Job Coaching, Job Placement, and Extended Services 
Contracts 

Greetings, 

The New Mexico Division of Vocational Rehabilitation will be implementing a contract process for the following 
services: Job Development, Job Coaching, Job Placement, and Extended Services. 

All current and potential vendors interested in providing these services to NMDVR participants must submit the 
required documents outlined in the Scope of Work for consideration. If approved, the vendor and NMDVR will 
enter into a signed contract to be effective upon execution of the contract agreement.

 AS of 7/1/2025, NMDVR will not continue the services mentioned outside of a signed contract. 

Submissions: 

• Required document submission for consideration was April 10, 2025. Please Note: NMDVR will not be 
accepting new submission until after July 1, 2025. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Kathy Abernathy at Kathy.Abernathy@dvr.nm.gov

Thank you for your interest, and we look forward to your participation. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Abernathy 

NMDVR RSU Staff Manager 
Kathy.abernathy@dvr.nm.gov 
(505)-477-1701




